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Wenonah Historical Society 

Newsletter                                            Next Meeting at 7:00 P.M.  

November 2016                                                                                                                       Friday, November 11, 2016  

Wenonah Historical Society Historical Society 

Holiday dinner 

Thursday, December 8, 2016 

Telford Inn, Mantua, NJ   

 

Cocktails 6:00 PM 

Antipasto, Vegetable Platter, Pepperoni and Cheese Tray 

 

Dinner 7:00 PM 

  

Menu 

Waldorf Salad 

 

Choice of Entrees 

Turkey and Stuffing 

or 

Baked Ham 

 

Both entrees served with Mashed Potatoes, Succotash and Cranberry Sauce 

Sour Cream Apple Walnut Pie 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Cut off and Save Details  

Please send reservation form to Mrs. Jean Cowles, 304 N. Stockton Ave., Wenonah, NJ 08090 by De-

cember 1, 2016, or bring the reservation form to the November meeting.  No refunds after December 5, 

2016. 

 

Check Payable to: Wenonah Historical Society 

 

Name: __________________________________ 

 

Phone: __________________________________ 

 

Turkey: $22.00 Number: _____ 

       

Baked Ham: $22.00 Number: _____       

Beginning in 2017, this newsletter will be published three 

times per year:  Fall, Winter and Spring. 
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PO Box 32 

Wenonah, New Jersey  08090 

 

Stamp 

Here 

 
 

 

Hello to all, 

 

Many thanks to those that made our October Wenonah 

Cemetery Tour a resounding success. First to Nora Taylor 

who had this idea over a year ago. She had a lot of help 

bringing it to fruition through the efforts of the following: 

Bob Bevilacqua, Bill Caraker, Barbara Conway, Dan 

Cooper, Barbara Karp and Diane MacWilliams. Then 

there are the reenactors who all did such a fine job of 

bringing some of Wenonah's residents of a bygone era 

back to life. Kudos to Jennie McQuaide, Grace Flynn, 

Richard Dilks, Paul Lader, Mark Houldsworth and Carl 

Hausman. This event made the front page of the South 

Jersey Times the following Monday! Such coverage 

greatly enhances the profile of the WHS within Wenonah 

and throughout Gloucester County.  

I am very much looking forward to this month's program 

which will feature the history of the Wenonah Fire Com-

pany. I am proud to be a Life Member of the WFC serv-

ing Wenonah for 15 years. I hope to see you this coming 

Friday, November 11th at 7:30. 

Charlie Horan 

THE PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE Friday, November 11 , 2016 @ 7:00pm 

Wenonah Train Station 

History of the Wenonah Fire Company 

Presented by John Dominy and Rich Black 

Including history, photos and artifacts! 


